Shary B

I am sending my objection to net pen aquaculture in Washington state. With our scientific
knowledge of factory farms and human health risks, I see net pens in the same light. With our
threatened salmon and orca populations, I feel we should be aggressive in doing all we can to

protect all of our environment.

Thank you for reading my thoughts and comments.



